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June 11, 2016

Kenneth & Mary McCaffrey

by Jay & Fran McCaffrey

June 12, 2016

Angela Sienko by her family
Raymond Bouchard, Sr. by his family
Stephen Montella

by Edward & Nancy Conlan

June 13, 2016

Intentions of Fr. Robert St. Martin
by the Legion of Mary

June 14, 2016

Ted Eddy

June 15, 2016

George Wolf by Barbara Wolf
June 16, 2016

Sebastian “Mike “Motta

June 17, 2016

Ed Welcome by his wife Judy
June 18, 2016

Leo & Mary Crowley

by George & Pat Crowley

June 19, 2016

Bob Slabinski

by his wife Marilyn & family

John Raymond Reilly (10th
anniversary) by the O’Reilly family
Francis X. Geissler (7th anniversary)
by his family

Readings for the Week of June 12, 2016

Sunday: 2 Sm 12:7-10, 13/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11/Gal
2:16, 19-21/Lk 7:36-8:3 or 7:36-50

Monday: 1 Kgs 21:1-16/Ps 5:2-7/Mt 5:38-42

Tuesday: 1 Kgs 21:17-29/Ps 51:3-6, 11, 16/Mt 5:43-48

Wednesday: 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14/Ps 31:20-21, 24/Mt 6:1-6, 16-

18

Thursday: Sir 48:1-14/Ps 97:1-7/Mt 6:7-15

Friday: 2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20/Ps 132:11-14, 17-
18/Mt 6:19-23

Saturday: 2 Chr 24:17-25/Ps 89:4-5, 29-34/Mt 6:24-34

Next Sunday: Zec 12:10-11; 13:1/Ps 63:2-6, 8-9/Gal 3:26-
29/Lk 9:18-24

Parish Support June 5, 2016

Weekly
On-line giving

Catholic Relief Services

$8,070.00

$1,588.00
Total  $9,658.00

$2,620.00

The second collection this weekend is the monthly offering.

Calendar

6/14  9:00 a.m. Foodshare truck—St. Mary parking
lot

Legion of Mary—Hospitality Room

Encyclical Study—Gathering Space

7:00 p.m.
6/15 12:30 p.m.

In support of the Crisis Pregnancy Center, please return
baby bottles, filled with your coins, to the empty bins in
the gathering space, following Mass on Father’s Day
weekend June 18 and 19. Please call 860-989-4768 with
any questions. Thank you for your contribution.

. Religious Education Registration
g nld you Like registering your children for our
fOI'QEt Religious Education Program for the
hing? 2016/2017 vyear? Registration forms

are located in the entrances to the

Gathering Space and in the box on the
Hart House front porch. If you have any questions please
feel free to contact the Religious Education Office @
(860) 675-8522 or st.mary.re@sbcglobal.net for more
information.

If you or someone you know might be

W interested in helping out in our
/@}\ religious education program as a
LA

catechist for grades 1-10, a Hart
House hall monitor, or as a trainer in
our “Think First — Stay Safe” child
safety program — please contact
Deacon Tom Sutak @ (860) 675-8522 for more
information.

From the Human Needs Committee

Flip tabs from metal beverage containers will be collected
during the month of June by the Human Needs
Committee. The flip tabs are for the Shriners Hospital for
Children, Orthopedic and Burns Facilities. A container is
available in the Gathering Space.
Contact Alice Crozier 860 673-4282 with questions.

Social Justice will gather to study Encyclical "Laudato Si"
on June 15th 12:30-2:30 in the gathering space and all
are invited. Please contact Clara Ryan 860 673-0756 with
questions.

Parish Prayer Line

If you or someone in your family is in need of prayers and
would like to be added to our parish prayer list, please
call Joyce Cruess at (860) 673-2945.



ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

JUNE 12, 2016

Social Justice
The Foodshare Truck will be available in the Church
parking lot from 9—9:30 a.m. June 14.

The Unionville Museum is looking for artifacts, letters,
pictures, etc., pertaining to the Unionville residents who
served during the Civil War. If you would like to lend your
family heirlooms to the museum for an exhibit, please
call the museum at 860 673-2231 and leave your name
and number.

Large Print Missalettes

are available for your use at the center aisles of the
worship space. Please return them to the podium after
Mass so others may use them. Thank you.

Welcome

We welcome all who celebrate with us at St. Mary Star of
the Sea whether visitors, long-time residents or newly
arrived at our parish. If you are not a registered member
of our parish community, please complete a census form
located on the table inside the worship space and return
it to the rectory. It is necessary to be registered to
arrange baptisms, marriages, enroll in Religious
Education classes and to obtain sponsor certificates.

“l Gave on line™-

For those who use our on-line giving system, cards are
available on the table as you enter the worship space
which may be placed in the weekly collection basket in
lieu of your offertory envelope.

For those who use our offertory envelopes, please
remember to mark your donation on the front of the
envelope. This will help our volunteer money counters
and also ensure that your year-end tax statement is
accurate. Thank you.

Laughter is the Best Medicine—Bulletin Bloopers

The eighth-graders will be presenting Shakespeare's
Hamlet in the Church basement Friday at 7 PM. The

congregation is invited to attend this tragedy.

Ladies, don't forget the rummage sale. It's a chance to
get rid of those things not worth keeping around the
house. Bring your husbands.

B Who, What,
Where, and When...

Teen Weekend Retreat

June 17th-19th at Holy Family Passionist Retreat Center
This two-night retreat offers interested teens of high
school age opportunities for growth in personal faith,
community building and leadership training. The retreat
provides a sacred and restful atmosphere to support
teens in the understanding of their Catholic faith. It
encourages teens to share their gifts and talents with
their parishes and to be leaders in sharing their faith with
others. The retreat begins on Friday evening at 8:00 p.m.
and concludes with a family Mass on Sunday which
begins at 11:00 a.m. Refreshments will follow. Offering
$175 (scholarships are available). Visit
www.holyfamilyretreat.org/teenretreat for more
information. To sign up contact Amanda McCaffrey,
Coordinator of Youth Ministry 860-716-
4978,email st.marys.peerconnections@gmail.com or visit
us on Facebook (facebook.com/stmaryspeerconnections

Vocation Discernment Nights for Men Ages16-35 -Mon.
July 11 at St. Mary Church, 626 Willard Ave., Newington 6
-8 pm Mon. Aug. 8 at St. Dominic Church, 1050 Flanders
Rd., Southington 6-8pm -Have you figured out yet what
you want to be when you “grow up”? More importantly,
have you figured out why? We invite you to join us for an
informational gathering where there will be a short talk
with practical suggestions for “discerning” the call that
God has in store for you, some time for prayer before the
Blessed Sacrament, a chance to hear the story of the
vocation journey from a few of our seminarians, and we
will play a round of “Stump the Seminarian” giving you
the chance to bring your questions to them. There’s even
free pizza, so why not swing by? To reserve your spot,
please call: 860-761-7457 or e-mail the Vocation Office
at: vocations@aohct.org, or use the form on our website
at: www.hartfordpriest.com.

Studying and Praying God’s Word for more than
20 years! -The Archdiocese of Hartford Catholic Biblical
School offers a comprehensive Bible study from a
Catholic perspective. Interested adults should contact the
office at St. Thomas Seminary by August 15. Classes begin
in Bloomfield, Hamden, Southington and the Waterbury
area in early September. For more information, check the
website www.orehartford.org or call Jill or BJ at 860- 242-
5573.



